TOWN OF WEST TISBURY

BOARD OF HEALTH
P.O. Box 278
West Tisbury, Ma 02575

May 29, 2020

Board of Health Notice

* At the May 28™ meeting of the West Tisbury Board of Health, the Board members unanimously
voted to ban dogs from Lambert’s Cove Beach for reasons related to owners not adhering to dog
waste clean-up and leash requirements.

During this pandemic it is of utmost importance that dogs not be allowed to roam freely while
efforts to maintain social distancing are being emphasized to mitigate the spread of Covid-19.

Understanding that enforcing these two concerns will be difficult; the West Tisbury Board of
Health will proceed without delay, banning dogs from Lambert’s Cove Beach until such time as
the Board agrees that Covid-19 is no longer a significant threat to the community.

Sincerely,

Omar Johns (H?él’gh Agent/West Tisbury BOH)
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